
From: Jan King   
Sent: Sunday, July 31, 2022 9:00 PM 
To: Ferguson, Lloyd <Lloyd.Ferguson@hamilton.ca>; clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: 327 and 335 Wilson Street East, Ancaster 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
I am asking for a deferral of the application to demolish these properties. the "Application to Amend the 
Urban Hamilton Official Plan and City of Hamilton Zoning Bylaw 05-200 for Lands Located at 327 and 335 
Wilson Street East in Ancaster (Ward 12)", to be heard in Planning Committee on August 3rd. 
I believe it it is a wrongful decision, these properties should be deemed heritage buildings.  
 
What is happening to Ancaster!  
 
Jan King 
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